
 

   

 

Call for Papers – Kiel Institute Workshop on: 

Extended deadline until March 12, 2023 

The role of public research and innovation measures on mitigating climate change 

May 11 – 12, 2023 in Kiel (Germany) 

Technological development and innovations play a decisive role on the path to climate neutrality. In 
the short run, the dissemination of already developed and market-ready technologies is crucial for 
global greenhouse gas (GHG) emission reductions. In the long run, however, much of the GHG 
emission reduction will be driven by technologies that are in the early stages of development and not 
yet ready for the market. Against this background, governments globally finance Research and 
Innovation (R&I) measures to support the development and to accelerate the market take-off of 
green technologies. These measures complement climate policies to support technology diffusion 
and the take-off of green technologies. 

The workshop brings together economists and researchers of related disciplines to present and 
discuss ongoing research. The workshop is part of the kick-off of a project financed by the German 
Federal Ministry of Education and Research (BMBF). Its overall objective is to analyze the role of 
public R&I support in GHG emission reduction. The insights from the project and workshop will help 
policy makers to develop policies that support the economic green transformation (more details 
available here). 

The program includes keynotes of outstanding researchers who have extensively worked on the 

intersections between research policy and climate policy: 

- Antoine Dechezleprêtre, OECD, France 

- Carolyn Fischer, World Bank, USA and Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam, The Netherlands 

- Giovanni Marin, University of Urbino Carlo Bo, Italy 

The workshop addresses researchers at all stages of their careers and we highly encourage women to 
apply. Researchers are invited to submit papers or extended abstracts on topics related to the 
project description above. While the project focus is on public R&I support, also submissions on 
related topics, e.g., on climate policy, green industrial policy, green technologies and green 
innovations (e.g., green hydrogen, negative emission technologies or battery cell technologies) are 
highly welcomed.  

Accepted submissions will be presented at the workshop. For each presentation, we plan 30 minutes 
sessions, including a presentation and discussion. Submissions should be sent with the subject 
“Workshop submission” to climate.inno@ifw-kiel.de until March 12, 2023 (deadline extended). 
Please also state your affiliation, the presenting author and availability for both days. Authors will be 
notified until March 17, 2023.  

The workshop will be held in person at the Kiel Institute. Unfortunately, it will not be possible to 
participate remotely. For the presenters, there will be no costs for participation and the catering 
during the workshop. However, participants will be responsible for their own costs of travel, 
accommodation, and all other expenses incidental to travel abroad incurred in the home country 
(e.g., domestic travel, passports, visas, required medical examinations, etc.). Should you have any 
questions, please contact: climate.inno@ifw-kiel.de. 

https://www.ifw-kiel.de/institute/research-centers/global-commons-and-climate-policy/projects/the-role-of-research-and-innovation-measures-on-mitigating-climate-change/?no_cache=1
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